OFFICE OF THE ADMINISTRATIVE JUDGE

10TH Judicial District - Nassau County



MEMORANDUM

To: The Nassau County Legal Community

From: Hon. Norman St. George, District Administrative Judge

Date: August 13, 2021

Re: Updated Mask Policy for Nassau County Courts

Dear Courthouse Stakeholders,

In light of the recent increases in coronavirus transmission resulting from the Delta variant, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention have revised their COVID-19 mask guidance, recommending that both unvaccinated and vaccinated individuals wear a mask in public in-door locations. To ensure that Judges and court employees, as well all courthouse visitors, are safe and protected in our courthouses to the maximum extent possible, the Unified Court System is once again requiring -- effective immediately -- that all individuals wear a mask in all public areas of courthouses and court-related facilities, including courtrooms.

Towards this end and until further notice, the Unified Court System is also temporarily suspending the green attorney/agency pass and white visitor pass program.

As always, thank you for your patience, assistance and cooperation in addressing this ongoing public emergency. With your help, we have seen a great deal of successes in dealing with this crisis in the past months.